
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

‘Learning and growing hand in hand together, following the 
footsteps of Jesus.’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monthly Newsletter 
 

April 2023 

Friends  
Diolch yn fawr iawn to the Friends for all their support so far this year. 
A big ‘thank you’ for purchasing Easter Eggs for all the pupils. They 
were very much appreciated.  
We have also had a bell tent delivered and are hoping to have it up on 
the field ready to use during the summer term.  
 

Shakespeare  
Well done to Miss Phillips and our Year 6 pupils who took part in the 
Shakespeare festival. Many people outside our school community have 
commented on how good they were. A fantastic effort! Da iawn pawb! 
 

Confirmation  
We will be starting confirmation classes after Easter. Please send a 
message via Dojo to your child’s teacher to express an interest. Diolch! 
 

Stations of the Cross 
On the 7th April (first Friday of the Easter holidays), we will take part in 
the Stations of the Cross at Church and are looking for children to read 
and take part. If your child is available to participate, please email Mrs 
Rees by Wednesday 5th April – Reesc333@hwbcymru.net  
 

Important Dates 
 

7th April – Stations of the cross at Church – children and parents 
welcome to join us. 
Monday 17th April – INSET DAY 
Tuesday 18th April – Return to school following Easter break.  
Thursday 20th April – 4 members of Criw Cymraeg and Mrs Rees to the 
Regency Hall 
Monday 24th April – Dosbarth Little Acorns (pupils who are in school all 
day) 
Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday 
Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday 
Tuesday 9th – Friday 12th May – Year 6 Morfa Bay 
Thursday 25th May – Girls Cricket Tournament TBC 
Monday 5th June – INSET DAY 
Friday 9th June – Rainbow Run 
14th – 16th June – Year 5 in Cardiff 
Monday 19th June – Boys Cricket TBC 
Wednesday 28th June – Sports Day followed by our Summer Fete  
Friday 21st July – Last day of the Summer Term. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Penblwydd Hapus i  

 
 

Little Acorns 
Daisy – 5 oed 
Sophia – 5 oed 

 
Dosbarth Willow 
Arthur – 6 oed  
Chase – 6 oed 

Tommy – 6 oed 
Rosie– 7 oed 
Evie – 7 oed 

 
Dosbarth Elm 

Phoebe – 8 oed 
David – 8 oed 
Oscar – 9 oed 

 
Dosbarth Sycamore 

Jacob – 10 oed 
Oliver – 9 oed 

 
Dosbarth Oak 
Tyler – 11 oed 
Idris – 11 oed 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer of the Month 
 

Lord Jesus,  
We give thanks for your life, death, and 
resurrection. We thank you for your love 

and for giving us the chance to have 
eternal life. We pray that you will help us 
to remember your sacrifice and to follow 

you with our hearts always.  
Amen 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newyddion Y Criw Cymraeg 
 
 
 
 

We have been promoting our new School Anthem 
composed with the Welsh Whisperer in school this 
month.  
We are looking forward to joining Mei Gwynedd at 
the Regency Hall after Easter to compose a song 
about our Cynefin. 
 
Our Cwestiwn yr Wythnos is ‘Ga i fenthyg ____?’ 
(Can I borrow ____?) 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Right of the 
Month 

 
Article 24 

To good food and 
water and to see 
a doctor if you’re 

ill.  
 

 
 

Monthly Attendance 
 

March 
 
Little Acorns – 95.27% 
 
Willow – 96.09% 
 
Elm – 94.19% 
 
Sycamore – 91.92% 
 
Oak – 93.07% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newyddion Y Llais 
 
We have chosen to raise money for Macmillan 
cancer support in June. On June the 9th we will all 
take part in our rainbow run to raise money.  
 
Our next Y Llais meeting will be after school on 
Tuesday 18th April until 4pm. Diolch 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


